
  

  

Preserving Religious Liberty: The Michigan Legislature is reviewing legislation that would protect the 
religious liberty rights of faith-based child placement organizations. House Bills 4927, 4928, and 4991 
would make sure that agencies, such as Catholic Charities, are able to work with the State of Michigan 
to place children in loving homes in a manner consistent with the teachings of the Catholic Church or 
other religious denomination. For years, adoption and foster care agencies have been able to serve 
children and abide by their faith tradition, but in order for the religious identity of the organizations to be 
protected, legislation is now necessary. To learn more, visit www.micatholic.org/adoption/. 
 
 
Timeframe: October 26/27- November 2/3 
 


